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DATES 
October 

Friday 23rd break up for half term holiday 

 

November 

Monday 2nd return to school 

Tuesday 3rd school photos 

 

December 

Tuesday 8th flu vaccine for whole school 

Friday 18th break up for Christmas holiday 

 

January 2021 

Monday 4th staff training day, school closed 

  to pupils 

Tuesday 5th return to school 

 

February 

Friday 12th break up for half term holiday 

Monday 22nd return to school 

 

April 

Thursday 1st break up for Easter holiday 

Monday 19th return to school 

 

May 

Monday 3rd bank holiday 

Friday 28th break up for half term  

 

June 

Monday 7th return to school 

Friday 25th staff training day, school closed 

  to pupils 

Monday 28th staff training day, school closed 

  to pupils 

July 

Friday 23rd break up for Summer holiday 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parent concerns  

We appreciate it is harder to have regular chats 

with class teachers while we are observing social 

distancing, but we would like to remind parents 

that if you have any concerns about your child to 

contact the class teacher as soon as possible. 

You can always ring or email the school office to 

ask the teacher to get in touch with you. 
 

Parent Governor Vacancy 

Please see attached letter regarding the Parent 

Governor vacancy at the school.  Deadline for 

anyone interested is 10am on Friday 23rd 

October. 
 

Lateness 

Just a reminder for pupils to arrive on time.  The 

gates are open between 8.50 – 9.00 for  

years 1 – 4.  Reception gates are open from  

9.00 – 9.10. However, if you have a child in 

Reception who you know will be confident to 

leave you at the gate to the outside area, you are 

welcome to bring them into school from 8:50, 

using the top gate to enter and the double gates 

to leave the site. If you would prefer to continue 

taking your child to the class door, please 

continue to wait at the double gates until a 

member of school staff invites you to come in so 

that we can be sure the one-way system will 

work. 
 

COVID-19 Update 

If your child, or a member of your household 

receives a positive Covid-19 test result please 

inform the school as soon as possible. 

Should you receive a positive result from a 

Covid-19 test whilst the school is closed, please 

call the dedicated School Out of Hours  

Covid-19 mobile, which is 07876 199618. 

This should only be used for a positive test 

result and out of the normal school hours which 

are, 8.30am - 4.00pm Monday to Friday and in 

the School Holidays. 

Thank you for your continued support. 
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